
 

Dear President Biden, 

Over the past few years, our supporters have submitted thousands of comments calling on your 

Administration for increased protections to the Endangered Species Act (ESA). Below, please 

find the signatures of 296,794 Friends of the Earth supporters. 

Your administration recently proposed to eliminate some of the harmful rules that the Trump 

Administration put into place, however there are still harmful portions of those regulations 

currently in place and more must be done to get us back to a fully restored ESA. In addition to 

these hundred of thousands of signatures, over 82,000 people responded to our survey about 

ESA protections and called on President Biden to fully restore the ESA and reinstate protections 

that were rolled back by the Trump Administration. 

We implore you to reinstate the Endangered Species Act to its full strength. Thank you for your 

consideration, 

Raena Garcia, Senior Campaigner with Friends of the Earth  

 


